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2nd March 2017


Dear Parent/Carer,

Year 4 - Visit to the Hindu Temple

An educational trip to ‘The Hindu Temple’ in Newcastle has been arranged for Year 4 children on Thursday 16th March 2017.  The children will leave school shortly after 9.45am and return to school in time for lunch. 

Entrance to The Hindu Temple is free but there is a cost for the transport. The children will travel to and from the venue by coach. We request a contribution of £4.00 per child and school uniform must be worn.

Please ensure that any permitted medication (diabetes, asthma etc.) is labelled with your child’s name and given to the teacher on the day of the visit. 

Please complete the attached consent form and return this to school with your voluntary contribution by no later than Monday 13th March 2017. 

Yours sincerely



Mrs Rutherford
Business Manager


Riverside Primary Academy
 
Trip to ‘The Hindu Temple’ – Year 4

[bookmark: _GoBack]I consent to my child ___________________________________ attending the visit to ‘The Hindu Temple’ on Thursday 16th March 2017 together with a voluntary contribution of £4.00. 

Signed: __________________________________Parent/Guardian
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Headteacher:
Mrs J.M. Goodfellow
B.Ed (Hons) NPQH

Raising Pupil Aspirations.
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